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Board Report 
 

 

 

 Our senior CCR number now stands at 70.4%  

 We have a Governor’s Scholar selected at the high school.  This is the first Dayton High School 

student in a number of years.   

 One of our high school students will be receiving the Overcoming Obstacles Award at the 

Educational Excellence Dinner on April 28. 

 Dayton Middle/High School held a career fair and Operation Preparation on April 1.  There were 

many community volunteers involved, and students were excited and fully engaged.   

 On April 14, Mr. Dodd, Mr. Brewer, and Mr. Wolf attended the Northern Kentucky University 

Teacher Recruitment Fair.  We represented our District and greeted potential teacher candidates.   

 Our second ASVAB test was held April 14. 

 The KYOTE test was held April 19. 

 Progress reports were sent home on April 22. 

 Our middle school parent night was held on April 26. 

 On April 28 staff and administrators will be attending the Northern Kentucky Educational 

Excellence Dinner and representing Dayton Independent Schools. 

 Prom going students will be attending the Pre-prom Anti Drinking and driving assembly in Bellevue 

on April 29. 

 College Signing Day will be held on April 29. 

 

ACT testing data will be reviewed at the Board meeting. 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

 

 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


